In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-285

(Omaha Public Power District

ATTN: R. L. Ardrews, Division Manager-
Nuclear Production

1623 Harney Street

Omaha, Nebraska 68102

Gentlemen:

This letter is to acknowledge receipt and review of changes to your emergency
plan that were sent to this office by letter dated February 1, 1988.

The revisions were reviewed by our emergency preparedness staff and the
proposed changes to the emergency plan are acceptable.

If you have any further questions or comments, please contact Mr. Nemen M, Terc
(817) 860-8129.

Sincerely,
Orginid Signed gy
A B. BEACH

L. J. Callan, Nirector
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: (see next page)
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Omaha Public Power District

W. G. Gates, Manager

Fort Calhoun Station

P. 0. Box 399

Fort Calhoun, Mebraska 68023

Harry H. Voigt, Esq.

LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, NW
Washington, D. C. 20036

Program Manager

FEMA Region 7

911 Walnut Street., Room 200
Kansas City, Missouri 64106

Director

Nebraska Civil Defense Agency
1300 Military Road

Lincoln, Nebraska 68508

Kansas Radia.ion Control Program Director

Vebraska Radiatior, Control Program Director
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D. B. Matthews, NRR



